
From: Owczarski, Jim
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: FW: File Number 190195 (Zoning Changes)
Date: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 9:03:22 AM
Importance: High

Also for the file.
 
Thanks,
 
Jim
 
 
Jim Owczarski, CMC
City Clerk
(414)-286-2998
@mkeclerk
 
From: Alisha Bellehumeur [mailto:Alisha.Bellehumeur@promachbuilt.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 8:03 AM
To: Owczarski, Jim
Cc: 'khalif.rainey@milwaukee.com'; Perez, Jose; Coggs, Milele; Stamper II, Russell;
'rjbauman@milwaukee.gov'
Subject: File Number 190195 (Zoning Changes)
Importance: High
 
Hello,

I live at 7010 N 124th Street, Milwaukee WI 53224. I OBJECT to having the zoning changed from
residential. I bought this house 2 years ago, due to its single family and quiet living. Changing the
zoning not only causes our neighborhood change by having trucks and semis’ driving by, it will be
louder behind us which will scare off the animals that are protected in the reserve, as well as not
letting my 9 year old be able to play or ride his bike and or dogs because we won’t feel safe enough
on our own property.
 
-Property Owner and resident,
David Erbstoeszer
Cell : 262-894-2194
 
-Other resident,
Alisha Bellehumeur
Cell: 262-397-5552
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DO NOT WANT TO CHANGE ZONING FROM RESIDENTIAL
 


